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We haven’t done too much this month because of Covid we been hauling food on Mondays and 
working remotely from home the rest of the week as of 10/19/2020.  

 Our department has been hit by Covid and the drivers are very cautious when it comes to their 
buses being used, especially at this time when the covid numbers are so high.  But they try to use every 
precaution before entering them and when bringing them back to the bus garage we use the electro 
static sprayer on them and the buses get wiped down. It is a very scary time for all the drivers right now 
and they try to be cautious as much as they can.   They get tested weekly if they can when Southern 
Piegan is testing.  They are cautious when hauling food in public they try to wear gloves, masks, and 
sanatise as much as possible when they are on their buses and in the building they social distance and 
we been rotating drivers to come in each week but some of them are sick and cannot make it when it is 
their rotation so the drivers that came the previous week end up coming in to help deliver food.  This is 
a stressful time right now.

We have a vehicle in Billings still that needs to be picked up but the reservation is in quarantine 
so we have not been able to get it we usually use this vehicle to put our plow on and plow our bus 
garage parking lot so we can get our buses out of the stalls in the winter months and we use it to spread 
gravel where it is needed in the school district.

This concludes the board report for the month of October.  We had 1 activity bus request for 
this month.   


